
               NEWSLETTER  

Week 12, Summer Term 2021 

Stay Safe     Be Respectful    Always Try Your Best  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Last Friday night I had my first 'theatre trip' since the pandemic started last March.  Our Year 6 pupils performed 
Pirates of the Curry Bean at MRC, to an audience of staff and family members and it was fantastic!  We have so many 
talented actors, dancers and singers, it was a pleasure to watch them.  Thank you to the parents for their generous 
donations for the refreshments, we raised £104 towards the cost of venue hire and licence fees for the show, which 
was really impressive from a cast of seventeen!    

Today was equally exciting with the children having a transition morning with their new teachers.  Everybody is feel-
ing excited for September and the adventures that they will have.  The school has been filled with smiles and laugh-
ter as they have enjoyed team building activities and getting to know their new teachers.  We are very excited about 
the new school year and you will have seen in the letter sent on Monday that there are several things to look for-
ward to!  

The summer holidays are drawing nearer - if you would like to book a place in the summer provision, please get in 
touch via summer@fernhurst.w-sussex.sch.uk to secure your place as we only have a handful of spaces remaining 
on some of the days.  We will be running similar schemes every holiday.  In the October one, we will have themed 
days rather than weeks but information will come to you in September about this.   

Next Tuesday is the event of the season, the Fernhurst TalentFest! Our school prefects (supported by me) will 
watch all 60 performances and select finalists to perform at the SummerFest on Friday 23rd July.  There will be four 
lucky performers who will be instantly put through if they are selected by a Prefect by receiving the 'golden buzzer' 
in true 'Britain's Got Talent' style.  Other finalists will be notified by Wednesday (as the performances are anticipat-
ed to last all day).  At the SummerFest, there will be audience voting via a QR code so that the winners can be an-
nounced on the night.  

Your reports will be coming home today, please check in school 
bags if your children don't hand them to you.  We are all very 
proud of each and every child, we hope that you are equally 
proud of their achievements this year.   

I hope everyone has a lovely weekend. 

Mrs Jennifer Thornton 
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Summer Foodbank: If you would like to receive a delivery from Haslemere Foodbank at 
any point over the summer, please contact summer@fernhurst.w-sussex.sch.uk, no later 
then the Monday morning of the week you would like it. Deliveries are made on a 
Wednesday and Friday.  Alternatively, please contact the office before the end of term if 
you would like to arrange a regular weekly or fortnightly delivery.  The boxes are available 
to anyone who feels they need them and requests are completely confidential.  
 
Club Key: If you have not done so already, please remember to book you child into any 
clubs that they would like to attend next term. There is a at least one club running every 
day and with sports, music and art on offer, there should be someone for everyone! 
 

House Points!      Kingsley: 3,371 Henley: 2,951 Marley: 3,054 Blackdown: 2,706 

Diary Dates                                                      

Tuesday 20th July: Talentfest Round 1 

Friday 23rd July: Disco and Summerfest 

Apologies but certificates for this week will 

be announced at later in the week. 

Message from the office: 

Reports will be coming home on Friday in hard copy. Soft copies can be sent to parents 

who donΩt live with their children, these will be emailed out on Monday.  If you would like 

to receive a copy of your childΩs report in this way, as you did not receive a hard copy then 

please email the office via office@fernhurst.w-sussex.sch.uk over the weekend. 

ATHLETE EVENT 

The children were all very excited to be exercising today with Ryan 

Scott, a Commonwealth Games gold medallist in the 4 x 100m relay, do-

ing a range of exercises to help raise money to enhance the schoolΩs PE 

equipment.  We hope his visit will inspire our pupils to achieve their per-

sonal best in whatever sport they are interested in.   



As the summer holidays are nearly upon us, this weekΩs Young Climate Warriors chal-
lenge is a holiday activity.  Children are encouraged to get outside and notice shapes 
and patterns in nature – spirals, stripes, hexagons, fractals, hearts, teardrops, tessella-
tions, circles Χ when you start looking they are everywhere! Pupils may also like to try 
creating their own patterns – using natural objects – stones, pine cones, shells, twigs – 
possibly turning to Andy Goldsworthy for inspiration.   It would be great to see some of 
the beautiful shapes and patterns that your children notice, and even create - please 
encourage them to email us their photos when they HIT THE RED BUTTON and we will 
put them on the website. 

Professor Ed Hawkins, National Centre for Atmospheric Science, University of Reading  

#showyourstripes  

ΨItΩs a powerful way to show what we humans have already 
done to the climate. If we want to limit further changes and 
avoid the worst risks, we must act quickly to reduce carbon  
dioxide emissions.Ω 






